
Woodhurst Parish Council 
 

Clerk – Mrs Elizabeth Pendered, Harradine House, Church Street, Woodhurst 
tel. 01487 822116 mob. 07710 888480  e-mail e.pendered@virgin.net  

 
 

To all members of the council: 
You are hereby summoned to attend a meeting of Woodhurst Parish Council to be held in the Village Hall, St 

John’s Close, Woodhurst on Wednesday 21st November 2012 at 7.30pm for the purpose of transacting 
 the following business: 

AGENDA 

 

50. Apologies and reasons for absence – to receive any 

 
51. Declarations of Interest - to receive any declarations, personal and/or prejudicial, relating to 

items on the agenda 
 

52. Public Forum – to allow any member of the public to address the council  
(Time allowed 10 minutes) 

 
53. Clerk’s report – to receive written report 

 
54. Minutes – to sign the minutes of the meeting held on 18th September 2012 
 
55. Public Footpaths – to receive update report 

 
56. Countryside Watch – to receive update report 
 
57. Village Plan – to receive update report 

 
58. Natural Woodhurst – to discuss current projects 

 
59. Quality Council – to discuss status 

 
60. Village Sign – to discuss status 

 
61. Community Engagement statement – to discuss status 

 
62. Code of Conduct – update from Chairman 

 
63. Local Highways Improvement Scheme – to discuss any projects 

 
64. Townlands – to review this year’s applicants 

 
65. Village Hall car park – to discuss current state 

 
66.            Correspondence – to review any received 

 
67.            Finance      

i. Q2 Report 
ii. Cheques to be issued 
iii. Delegation to the Clerk to issue dispensations and Councillors to sign forms  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
68.            Items for next meeting  

 

Date of this notice 14th November 2012     


